
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

4. KEM JERVOUS-CHENERY MEMORIAL SEAT - REQUEST FOR FUNDING 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate sought Board approval for the location of a memorial seat 

for the late Kem Jervous-Chenery, plaque wording to be placed on the memorial seat and funding for 
the installation of the memorial seat. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To approve Broadhaven Reserve as the site for the memorial seat. 
 
 2. To approve the following wording for the plaque to be presented by the Parklands Residents’ 

Association: 
 
  “In memory of Kem Jervous-Chenery 
  29 August 1930 to 8 October 2005 
  For his long and dedicated service 
  to the many community groups 
  in the North East of Christchurch.” 
 
 3. To allocate 2006/07 Discretionary funding for the plaque and installation costs for the memorial 

seat. 
 
 4. That options for other forms of seating and costings for the plaque be investigated and reported 

back to the Board. 
 
 5. To seek a report by March 2007 from the Transport and Greenspace Unit on the criteria/policy 

in regard to memorial trees and seats. 
 
 


